Dear VValued Customers,

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that due to the harsh weather
conditions, our restaurant will be opening later than usual today.

Your safety is our top priority, and we want to ensure that our staff can arrive safely before we
begin serving you.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. We look
forward to welcoming you with our delicious meals as soon as we are able to open.

Thank you for your continued support!
Sincerely,

The Management Team
[Restaurant Name]



